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HAPPY CAMPERS

Hands down, the favorite
season of ministry for me is
upon us with Summer in
this area of the world being
a real treasure and the fact
that we have incredibly
camp ministries in our
immediate area being truly
invaluable. Thanks to your
generosity and the
generosity of ministry co-
laborers such as Sacandaga
Bible Conference, we have
seen over 30 kids and teens
attend camp and have life
long memories made and
eternity impacting decisions
made. So many of these
families would never have
the ability to send their kids
to such an amazing
experience if it weren't for
your generosity. Please stay
tuned for our our upcoming
newsletter to read some of
these incredible testimonies

MOM & ME
MEMORIES

What a blessing to be able
to provide opportunities
for moms and kids to
make memories and go on
special outings that they
would otherwise never be
able to; our recent
adventure to Animal Land
was such a sweet time of
fellowship and a real
encouragement to the
families who attended as
many have felt very alone
and isolated over this past
year. To see kids and
parents experiencing
God's creation and
knowing that they are
loved and belong to our
Soulutions family is such a
gift. If they can
understand that there are
people who love them, it
becomes within reach to
believe that there is a God
Who loves them.

IMPACTING
ETERNITY

| truly wish you could've
been there to see the eyes of
a mom tearfully explaining
that she has been so very
worried about her son and
for him to attend camp,
accept Christ as Lord and
Savior and have hope in his
eyes and joy in his heart was
the most incredible gift. One
more family impacted by
this beautiful work, one
more life that knows the
truth, one more soul
secured for eternity on the
arms of the Almighty, loving
God is one more reason to
continue to pray for God to
continue to do amazing
work through this ministry.
Whether a woman comes
through our door expecting
a little one or struggling
through the teen years, it's
an honor and privilege to be
here for them all!



THERE'S STILL TIME TO CGIVE!

As you are likely well aware, our summer scholarship fundraiser has been well underway
and there is still time to give toward this amazing opportunity for children and families!
A gift of any amount is greatly appreciated as we seek to extend these beautiful
opportunities to as many kids as possible! Feel free to send a check donation earmarked
"Scholarship" to Life Saver ministries, PO Box 407, Gloversville, NY 12078 or you may give
online at lifesaverheartbeat.com where you can type a memo indicating the giving is
toward the scholarship fundraiser. We truly could never thank you enough for praying,
for giving, for being this beautiful collaboration we call Life Saver Ministries. May God do
the seemingly impossible through us and redeem families, change lives, and save lives

as only He can do through His supernatural, redemp:c_i\é%_festorative work.
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Fundraiser

| really,
really love
camp and
they really,
® @ © really love
June 20-July 31 Jesus there
$5,000 GOAL

Happy
Camper, Age 8




